
Victor Rosado  
(765)639-5875  
VMRosado@student.fullsail.edu  
Indianapolis, IN  
  

Script Doctor: Writer passionate about suspense and drama. Specializes in 
story structures that focuses on interpersonal relationships and personal 
growth. Available for contract and full-time remote or hybrid positions.  
  
Skills and Applications:  
Final Draft, Microsoft Word, Narrative writing, active listening, active 
learning and learning strategies, editing, proofreading, collaboration, 
team communication, time management, resilience, stress tolerance and 
flexibility, reasoning, problem solving, and ideation, emotional 
intelligence       
  
Education:  
Full Sail University, Media Communications, Creative Writing 
concentration, BFA, expected graduation October 2025.  
  
Experience:   
Writing Workshop I: Film (Credit Hours – 4.0) – February 2025   
Familiarized with Final Draft and applied principles of character 
development, plot construction and script format. Critiqued and revised 
scripts.   
  
Multimedia Storytelling (Credit Hours – 3.0) – January 2025   
Focused on visual storytelling to communicate moods, emotions, ideas, 
sounds, and scenery though props. Writing dialogue that reveals aspects of 
characters while moving the story along.   
  
Creative Skills Development (Credit Hours – 4.0) – November 2024   
Developed skills to overcome writer’s block. Use the world around you to 
for inspiration and to spark and maintain your creative flow.    
  
  
Literary Techniques and Story Development (Credit Hours – 4) – October 
2024   
Develop proficiency with literary devices and conventions to help craft 
the most interesting narrative possible. Focused on structure, 
perspective, and linear/nonlinear storytelling. Build critical skills and 
critique creative work.   


